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Volunteers

Volunteering is an important part of your child’s education..
Examples of volunteers include parents/guardians
volunteering for classroom helpers, in-class tutors,
performers/ speakers from external agencies, and field
trips. *Exceptions: mystery reader, eating lunch in the
cafeteria, attending field day, and class parties.

 If you would like to volunteer at Parkside, you must
complete the Volunteer Training, Volunteer Release Form
and Criminal History Release Form.

 Our District has an ongoing effort to ensure the safety
and security of all students. All Volunteers are required to
submit a Volunteer Release Form and Criminal History
Release Form, allowing the scan of their full names and
driver’s license through the appropriate criminal
databases by the Office of Safety & Security. Registered
sex offenders will not be allowed to volunteer.

Note: Persons must visit The APS Central Office to complete 
and submit these forms. (130 Trinity Ave. SW Atlanta, GA 
30303 ). 

 The Volunteer Trainings will be held every Wednesday at
8:30AM in the Media Center..

 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
Counselor Brown.

Upcoming Events

• October 25 Pink out Day (wear PINK)/ 
Panda Pride Day

• October 28-November 1 Red Ribbon Week
• October 31 Storybook Character Day
• November 1 Panda Community Gathering 8-8:30
• November 6 Pre- K- 2nd Thanksgiving Luncheon
• November 8 3rd- 5th Thanksgiving Luncheon
• November 1-22 Panda IB Can- A - Thon

7:30 Doors open for students to eat breakfast or to go to 
the media center

7:35 Students are allowed to classes at this time. 

7:35 – 7:55 Parents are allowed to walk students to 
homeroom classes. Parents should not go into the cafeteria 
– due to the number of students having breakfast. Parents 
should not expect to conference with the teachers during 
this time. Please limit engagement with other students as 
our goal is to get everyone to class on time.

7:55 ALL Parents will leave the building as we prepare 
to start the instructional day.

7:55 – 8:00 Parents will be allowed to walk students to the 
rotunda only.

8:00 Parents will need to sign-in at the front office to 
receive a Visitor’s Pass.

8:01 Students are considered late and will need to get a 
tardy slip.
Please follow the intake process as outlined above so that 
we can continue to allow parents to walk students to class.

Morning Intake

Pre- K- 2nd Grade November 6, 2019
3rd- 5th Grade November 8, 2019

The luncheon will take place during your child’s lunch time.
Tickets for the luncheon will be $6.  Cash ONLY.

We HIGHLY recommend purchasing tickets in advance.  Tickets will 
be sold in the Rotunda and in the main office.

Thanksgiving Luncheon


